
 
 

Dickinson/Explorer Theater 
Covid Policy 

 

Dear Families: 
 
As we all know, these past few years have presented some unique challenges.  Unfortunately, we 
are not out of the woods yet. 
 
We anticipate that there may be some rehearsals that will require masking.    
 
We will try to be as clear as possible about when this is required.  We anticipate requiring 
masking after each of the holidays given so many people travel during these periods and we have 
historically seen an increase in rates in the week following vacation. There may be other times as 
well.  This will depend on covid rates, district policy, and our number one goal of having a safe 
and healthy cast and crew.  
 
 
Please read and review the following expectations because these are requirements for 
your child to participate. 

 
Please read and initial the following: 

  I will follow all masking protocol for myself. 

  I will follow all masking protocol for my child. 

  I understand that there may be times when my child is in close contact with 
an unmasked parent and/or student. 

 
 
I have read and understood the requirements above and am willing and able to fulfill these 
requirements. 
 
 

 
_________________________________________________    _____________ 
  Parent/Guardian Signature            Date 

 
 
Please have your student return one copy to the Producers before or at the 
audition. 
 
 


